
 

AO/A-13                   
31st March, 2020 

 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street 
Mumbai – 400 001 
 

Kind Attn: Dept. of Corporate Services 
(Scrip Code – 500298) 

 
Dear Sirs,   
 

Sub: Intimation under Regulation 30 of the SEBI Listing Regulations 2015 
 
This is to inform you that in view of the COVID-19 pandemic, the Company had taken 
series of measures to ensure safety and health of all its employees and is ensuring due 
compliance with various directives issued by Central/State Governments and Municipal 
authorities.  
 
The Company has already adopted a work from home policy for employees at its offices.  
The Lockdown announced by the Government authorities has blocked movement of  
raw material and finished goods, besides impacting the ability of the employees to reach 
the plant. In the circumstance, the Company has decided to shut down the plant located 
at Kalyan (Maharashtra) starting from 30th March, 2020. The duration of this shutdown 
will depend upon the evolving situation / directives issued by the Government authorities.  
 
The Company is closely monitoring the situation and will continue to take all necessary 
measures as directed by the Government in support of the measures to contain spread of 

COVID-19 pandemic. 
 
We request you to kindly take note of the above. 
 
Thanking you,  
 
Yours faithfully, 
For National Peroxide Limited 
 
 

_______________________ 
Chandukumar Parmar 
Company Secretary 
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